
 
 

NOTICE 

 

Please be advised that starting Tuesday, July 26th crews will begin the 200 South Reconstruction Project. 

Completion of this work is scheduled for September 30th. Circumstances may extend that completion date and 

residents will be informed of any delays. 

 

We ask that you please do not park any vehicles in the parking areas and streets after 7 am and leave streets 

clear until work has been completed later that evening. Residents will have access to their driveway unless 

sections of the driveway or approach are being replaced.  Individual homeowners will be informed if this is the 

case. Garbage collection will continue as scheduled. Also, please keep watering to a minimum. 

 

Concrete replacement will begin first and should be completed by the end of August.  Currently, the 

Intermountain Region is experiencing a cement powder shortage which is extending the timeframe of this work.  

Once the concrete is completed, the roadway will be reconstructed. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Questions: Please contact our office at (801)731-7882 or email KC Beach (Superintendent) at 

beach@advancedpaving.net 

 

 


